
 

November  2015 
 
 
Friends of Highweek Christmas Coach Trip – Saturday 28th November 2015 
 
The Friends of Highweek (PTFA) are organising a coach trip to Bristol for Christmas 
shopping on Saturday 28th November. The coach will depart from Newton Abbot Leisure 
Centre at 7.30am, with a drop off point being Cabot Circus in Bristol.  
The coach will depart Bristol at 4pm to return to Newton Abbot Leisure Centre. 
 
There are a limited number of tickets, and they will therefore be sold on a first come first served basis, 
costing £15 per seat. Payment will be required at the time of booking to ensure your seat(s) are reserved. If 
the coach fills quickly and there is enough interest we will look into booking an additional coach.  
 
The trip is open to anyone, but every person must have a seat paid for, the coach company will not allow 
children on laps. All children must be accompanied by an adult who takes full responsibility for them 
throughout the trip. 
Should the trip be cancelled by the coach company all fees will be refunded.  
 
We can be contactable via our Facebook page - www.facebook.com/friendsofhighweekprimary.  
We hope this will be a successful fundraising event for the PTFA, and one which we may be able to make 
an annual event.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Friends of Highweek 
 
…………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
NUMBER OF SEATS:  
 
NAME (please state all names of people booking a seat):- 
 
 

 
CONTACT NUMBER:  
 
 

 
I wish to attend the Friends of Highweek Christmas Coach Trip to Bristol. I enclose payment of £15 per 
seat, and understand that should I not attend on the day, that this will be non-refundable.  
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
 

Emergency contact number(s): ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Please make us aware of any medical conditions:  

 

Please return your completed form and payment to Kate Leach at Highweek Primary School, Coronation Road, 

Newton Abbot, TQ12 1TX. Tel: 01626 216300 – Thank you 


